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McGill University.

Dear Sir Arthur :
As instructed by the Finance

Committee at its meeting held on the 21st of February, I am 
sending you herewith copies of two letters from the Policy 
Holders Union embodying a report on the fire insurance and fire 
protection covering the University’s properties at Montreal and 
at Ste Anne*s.

Considering first the properties 
in Montreal the following points which have been raised by the 
Company deserve some comment.

1st. Protective Devices The
installations agreed upon by the Company and our Engineer’s 
Department have been completed with the exception of the placing 
of automatic sprinklers in the basement and first floor of 
the Museum and in the basement of the Library, 
just completed his designs of these sprinklers and when these 
have been approved by the Fire Underwriters he will call for 
tenders for the supply of the apparatus.

Mr. Lawrence has

It should be mentioned,


